COMMUNICATION - C1

ITEM 3

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
May 4, 2021

From: Giuia Gross | -

Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 4:12 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca;_; DeFrancesca, Rosanna
<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Enio Quattrociocchi_>

Subject: [External] Ozner Corp Development File OP.11.011 and 7.11.042
Hello,

| reside on Farooq blvd and received notice of this development. | strongly OPPOSE this development
as it is not compatible with the area and surrounding subdivisions. The volume of high rise
developments planned for Weston and Major Mackenzie saddens me. We moved here because we
have two very small children and enjoyed the proximity to parks and schools and the relative
quietness. With all that is planned, we are very concerned about traffic, noise and overcrowding. We
are not happy.

Giulia Quattrociocchi





